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ST. PAUL’S SCHOOL

EMO from the Headmasier

Greg Knight

Just a noteeof congratulations on your efforts and those of your
musicians over the last weekend. The Music Matathon seems to have
peen a successful venture both from the point of view of assisting

our plans for music and also general publicity for the School.




